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Construction Notice 
 

 

The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department and Sunland Asphalt & Construction, LLC will be 
resuming construction of pedestrian improvements on 24th Street where it crosses the Highline Canal. These 
improvements include: 
• Reconstruction of approximately 205-feet on 24th Street over the Highline Canal for a consistent roadway 

width with continuous curb, gutter, and sidewalk on the east side of the roadway, and new curb on the west 
side of the roadway.  

• Provide pedestrian and maintenance access along Highline Canal by constructing new pedestrian curb 
ramps and driveways. 

• Installation of a new high intensity activated crosswalk (HAWK) signal. See details below. 
• Re-stripe the roadway to include a ladder-style crosswalk along the Highline Canal.  
• Apply a pavement preservation treatment to match the existing pavement. 
• Existing 24th Street pedestrian bridge and bench feature has been relocated further east to accommodate 

an additional crossing over the canal.  
 
What to Expect: 
• Construction will begin the week of January 10, 

2022. Anticipated completion is two months. 
• Work hours will generally be Monday - Friday 

7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Some weekend work may 
occur. 

• During work hours, traffic will be maintained in 
both directions. 

• Alternate routes are encouraged whenever 
possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please use caution when traveling 
through the construction area. We 

will do our best to minimize 
disruptions. 
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PROJECT HOTLINE 
 

If you have questions or concerns, 
please contact the project hotline at  
(480) 281-1506. 

 
 

 

 

 

PROJECT PERSONNEL    

Chris Manno                         Daniel Llamas  
Project Manager                    Project Manager 
City of Phoenix Street            Sunland Asphalt 
Transportation Department    & Construction, LLC 
 

 

For additional information visit: phoenix.gov/streets/hawk 
 

Francisco Drive 
 
 

 

 

Site Location Map 


